Christmas Party 2005
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Our party was a resounding success! Thanks to N6PGH and WB6QVU
for again opening their beautiful home to our club. We had a
chance to honor WB6MFV for his many years of dedicated service
to CARS, especially in providing the WBG6MFV/R (now NV6V/R)
repeater. We're sorry to see you go, Doug, but we’'re excited
for your new adventure. And, hey..we’ll be seeing you on the
air!

Congratulations to the new club officers:

President: AEGLA

Vice-President: KOG6HV

Treasurer: AC6CY (Lynn’s not new, but he’s been very faithful
for many years in this position!)

Secretary: WB6QVU


http://calaverasars.org/Web/?page_id=170

